
CYBERSECURITY COMMUNICATION 

Please circulate 

April 21, 2020 

To:  University Cybersecurity Communications Recipients 
From:  University Systems 
Re: Continued cyber exploitation of COVID-19 

 

As the COVID-



 

Please take this opportunity to remind everyone of the importance of taking time to analyze the 
message, look for indications of a phishing email, and avoid opening any unexpected, untrusted 
attach


